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22nd June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the Government’s delay in the removal of restrictions in England on the 21st June 2021 
and the Department of Education’s updated guidance, we need to change our current plans for our 
Nursery and Reception Open Morning.  

We are still able to hold the event, but need to implement a booking system to limit the number of 
adults attending at any one time.  We would be grateful if you complete the slip below and return it 
to school by Thursday 24th June, and we will confirm your allocated slot on Friday 25th June. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Rowett   Miss Ryder    
Headteacher   EYFS and Reception Leader 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Nursery and Reception Open Day 
 
I am able / unable to attend the Open Day (please delete as appropriate). 
 
 
I can attend at the following times: 
 
9.00 – 9.20am    9.40 – 10.00am 
 
9.20 – 9.40am    I am flexible and 
      can attend any time 
                                 between 9-10am 
 
 
Name:  ________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name:  __________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Class:  ___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


